
 

 

Notice 

 
 

An unprecedented problem has occurred in the server of Public Procurement Monitoring Office 

(PPMO), the authorized agency of the Government of Nepal for procurement related matters, which 

has resulted difficulty in uploading the Expression of Interest (EOI) for Design and Supervision Consultant 

(DSCMC-07) to be hired under the Project Implementation Directorate, KUKL. 

 
Therefore, this is to notify all the prospective consulting companies that the PPMO is working on fixing 

the server and as soon as it is fixed a notice of extension shall be published in the PPMO website 

indicating the revised date and time for submission of the Expression of Interest (EOI) 


